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Minutes of a meeting of the Planning Committee held on Wednesday, 18th October 2023 in the Ray 

Shill Room at Northway Community Hub, Northway, commencing at 7.00 p.m. 

 

Present: Cllr P Godwin (Vice- Chairman) Cllr M Barnes 

 Cllr J Beadle Cllr C Blackmore  

 Cllr E MacTiernan Cllr J Roberts 

 Cllr S Terry 

 

In Attendance: Mrs C Woodward, Clerk of the Council 

 Mrs L Stewart, Clerk’s Assistant 

 

    

P/56/23 Apologies for Absence 

 

Cllrs Mackenzie, Shelton and Fancourt had tendered their apologies.  No further apologies 

were received. 

 

 

P/57/23 Declarations of Interest 

 

No declarations of interest, as required by the Code of Conduct adopted by the Parish 

Council on 12th April 2023 (Min Ref C/85/23) were made.   

 

 

P/58/23 Minutes of the Previous Minutes 

 

Cllr Terry PROPOSED that the Minutes from the meeting that took place on 20th 

September 2023 should be approved as a true and accurate record.  Cllr MacTiernan 

SECONDED. 

 

FOR: Cllr Terry Cllr MacTiernan 

 Cllr Godwin Cllr Beadle 

 Cllr Blackmore  

  

ABSTENSIONS: Cllr Barnes   Cllr Roberts 

       

 

P/59/23 Matters arising from Previous Minutes 

  

 No matters arising. 

 

 

P/60/23  Planning Applications 

 

i. Domestic Planning Applications 

 

 New Planning Applications 

 

 None received. 
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P/60/23  Planning Applications (continued) 

 

i. Domestic Planning Applications 

 

  Amended Planning Applications (Original details are in Italics) 

 

   None received. 

 

Decision Notices 

       

  23/00673/FUL – 67 Sinderberry Drive, Northway  

 

   Proposed single storey extension to side elevation ………………………………………………….Permit 

 

ii. Industrial Planning Applications 

 

 New Planning Applications 

 

 None received. 

 

Amended Planning Applications (Original details are in Italics) 

 

None received. 

 

Decision Notices 

 

None received. 

 

 

P/61/23 Financial Requirement for 2024/25 

 

Members considered the financial requirement for the Planning Committee for the 

2024/25 financial year.  No money had been spent from the Planning Committee budget 

for many years, however, a small contingency of £50.00 was usually maintained.  Cllr 

MacTiernan PROPOSED the same figure for the following year.  Cllr Terry SECONDED. 

 

  FOR:   UNANIMOUS 

 

 

P/61/23 Correspondence received after 12th October 2023 

 

None received.  

 

As there were no further matters raised the meeting concluded at 7.03 p.m. 


